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Homedale School

    District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal

Date: May 2024

Re: Athletic Director Report- May, 2024

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

It has been a good spring for Homedale athletics.  District competition is finishing up this week.

Baseball-

Varsity finished regular season play as the number 1 seed in the conference.  They are playing for the district 
championship tonight vs. Fruitland.  They will be competing in the state tournament next week at NNU.

JV Baseball was regular season champs as well.  Congratulations to Coach Spath and his team.

Softball-

Varsity finished as the number 1 overall seed in conference play.  They are also playing for the district 
championship tonight vs. Weiser.  They will also be competing in the state tournament in Moscow this coming 
week.

JV played well this season considering their youth.  

Track-

Track is having a great year with multiple kids setting PR’s at almost every event. Homedale will be hosting 
the SRV District Meet this Thursday and Friday.  Bobby and his staff have the track facilities looking great 
and are ready to host the meet.

Golf-

The boys team won their District Tournament this Monday.  They will be competing in their state tournament 
this coming Monday and Tuesday in Rathdrum, ID at Twin Lakes Golf Club.

The girls team is getting better.  They had enough girls for a full team.  Most of them would be considered 
beginner golfers.  I would expect they could have a chance to potentially qualify for state in the next couple 
of years.
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Tennis-

The tennis program has been improving all year.  Coach Jones did a great job getting the tennis numbers 
up.  They had 17 kids out for tennis this year, which is a great improvement from the past.  She is doing all 
the right things to continue to grow the program.

Attached:  Spring financials


